
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                                                               No. 13-53 
September 24, 2013 
Kimberly Stryker, FSS Program Manager, (907) 269-7583 
 

P.F. Chang’s Frozen Appetizers  
Recalled for Undeclared Shellfish and Fish  

(JUNEAU, AK) – ConAgra Foods has issued a recall for P.F. Chang’s 12.5 ounce 
Home Menu Pork and Leek Dumpling frozen appetizers. The appetizers may 
contain crustacean shellfish (shrimp) and fish (pollock). People with allergies to 
crustacean shellfish (shrimp) and fish (pollock) run the risk of serious or life-
threatening allergic reaction if they consume these products. 

The recalled product bears the establishment number “EST 21892” and is 
packaged in upright bags. 

Product Size UPC Code Lot Code Use By Date 
P.F. Chang’s 
Home Menu 
Pork and Leek 
Dumplings 

12.5 oz 0 36200 21215 8 0663312871 
0663312971 

MAY082014 
MAY092014 

 
Alaska DEC has confirmed these products were available in Alaska. Although 
there has been one consumer complaint, to date, there have been no illnesses 
reported in Alaska or elsewhere. 
 
Consumers with questions may contact the company at 1-800-282-8070.  

For more information on this recall, visit: 
http://www.fda.gov/Safety/Recalls/ucm369145.htm 

For more information on recalls affecting Alaskans, visit DEC’s website: 
http://www.dec.alaska.gov/eh/fss/recallsalerts.html 
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